
HII  Awarded  Advance
Procurement  Contract
Modification  for  Virginia-
Class Block V Submarines
NEWPORT  NEWS,  Virginia  —  Huntington  Ingalls  Industries’
Newport  News  Shipbuilding  division  has  received  a  $727.4
million contract modification from General Dynamics Electric
Boat to continue the procurement of long-lead-time materiel
for Virginia-class submarines, the company announced in an
April 12 release.

The award provides new funding to an existing contract for
long-lead-time material to support construction of Block V
submarines. The current contract brings the overall contract
value to $1.04 billion.

“We  are  pleased  to  have  received  additional  advanced
procurement funds, which allows us to continue procuring long-
lead-time  materials  and  is  important  to  our  submarine
industrial  base  of  more  than  5,000  companies  across  48
states,” said Dave Bolcar, Newport News’ vice president of
submarine  construction.  “The  start  of  early  manufactured
material is already underway for Block V submarines, which
will include enhanced technology for today’s warfighters.”

Newport News is teamed with General Dynamics Electric Boat on
the Virginia class, a class of nuclear-powered fast attack
submarines  being  built  to  replace  the  Los  Angeles-class
submarines as they are retired.

Virginia-class  submarines  incorporate  dozens  of  new
technologies  and  innovations  that  increase  firepower,
maneuverability and stealth and significantly enhance their
warfighting  capabilities.  These  submarines  are  capable  of
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supporting  multiple  mission  packages  and  can  operate  at
submerged speeds of more than 25 knots for months at a time.


